
Good Work Certificates 

Well done to the following pupils for being awarded Good 

Work Certificates in our Good Work Assembly:- 

Polly [Y5/6], Denisa [Y4], Benny [Y6], Emily [Y2], Oliver [Y5],  

Joseph [Y1], Mary [R/Y1], Alicja [Y2/3], Fergal [R], Evie [Y3/4]. 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Jesus 

We pray for the refugees of the world 

and everybody who has an illness 

We especially pray for any families who are in need of your love 

Amen 

Ewan  Y4 

NON-UNIFORM DAY  -  Thursday 30th November 

The children are invited to wear non-uniform [something purple] and/or a moustache on Thursday 30th 

November in return for a donation. All donations will be split between Movember [men’s cancer           

research] and  the Epilepsy Society. Both are     

extremely worthy causes. 

Thank you for your support. 

HOUSE REWARD DAY 

As a reward for being awarded the most house points, on Friday 1st December St Patricks 

House are invited to wear non-uniform to school and will watch a film during the        

afternoon. Well done! 



Please note there will be no jacket potato or sandwich option on Christmas Dinner day. 






